
 

 

 

       

    

 

 

 
 
 

DATE:  December 4, 2017 

 

TO:  Mayor Stokes and City Councilmembers 

  

FROM:    Patrick Foran, Director, Parks & Community Services 

 

SUBJECT: Parks and Community Services Board Report 

 
Mark Van Hollebeke, Chair of the Parks & Community Services Board, will provide an 

update to the Council on the Board’s work over the past several months.  In addition, 

Chair Van Hollebeke will highlight a memo the Board drafted for the public comment 

period on the draft Grand Connection Framework Plan (attached).  This memo was 

previously distributed to the Council in October. 

 

Attachment: 

October 10 Parks Board Memo to Council  
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